Thomas Watt

From: jordan saunders <jordi.pordi@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 28 October 2016 10:03 AM

To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: Martins creek Quarry

My name is Loretta Saunders I've lived in the paterson village for 25years I'm not against mining as my husband and
son Are in the mining industry in singleton They travel over an hour each way to work four hours between them We
built our house in martins creek so we could live in a beautiful quiet area free of noise dust When we built here a
small quarry was here that didn't worry anyone Now Already the noise from Daracon mine Is becoming unbearable
Not to mention the roads trucks To turn paterson valley into a mining town Would be a huge mistake We will not go
down with out a fight Sent from my iPad



